Dear Oak Park Parents/Guardians,

We always strive to seek the best for our students and help them improve. We
cannot do what we do without your help and support. Attendance is a great
contributing factor to student academic success. Therefore, we ask for your
support for student’s attendance.

To improve student attendance and academic achievement, we have updated our
attendance policy. We would like to inform you of the new attendance policy that
will take effect starting on January 17", 2023,

ngd! Policy (1-29 minutes late)

5- Tardies will result in this letter being sent out along with a phone call
8- Tardies will result in a home visit

10-Tardies - Meeting with Mr. Mullins, School Principal

Tardy Policy (30+ minutes late

TR

3-Tardies will result in an attendance letter from the district office.

Absences Policy
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3- Unverified or Unexcused absences will result in a SART (Student {
Attendance Review Team) letter. }
{
|
|
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**please remember to turn in doctors’ notes to the front office.

If you have any questions or concerns about your child's attendance, please contact
the school at 909-357-5690.

Thank you for your help and support,

Oak Park Administration
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